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On behalf of the appointed and elected leadership of Dallas, we encourage full 

support and passage of this critical funding which will allow for 45 new units of 

affordable housing to be constructed soon in downtown Dallas by the Polk 

Community Development Corporation. This funding will help pay for required site-

adjacent street and sidewalk improvements to allow for vehicular, pedestrian and 

bicycle access from the site to nearby downtown amenities. 


